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IMPORTANT NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT    July, 2010 
 

 

 

 

I hope summer finds you all in good spirits and good health.  I know it finds us all busy, so I will make 

this letter brief. 

 

I would like to thank Lions Jim Foster and Anne Weber for a successful Pride Ride.  It netted $700 for 

our club.  A big thanks goes out to Lions Bob and Sharon Feitz for making $800 at the Strawberry 

Festival.  When you see Bob and Sharon, give them a big thanks. Also a Lion Roar for all who helped 

on both projects.  Thanks to Lion Jon Roush for the Golf Outing, and for all who played or helped. 

 

The 4-H Fair is over.  Lion Mike Wozny deserves an award for organizing our food booth at the fair.  

Thanks to all who helped.  I talked to Lion Rob Hochschild, who said our sales were down about 25% 

from last year.  I will have a more detailed report later when all bills are paid. 

 

Lion Joanie Snyder has agreed to chair the Pancake Breakfast on Saturday, July 31st at Newton Park.  

For more info call Joanie.  Thanks for being involved, Lion Joanie. 

 

We have donated $300 to the Lakeville Methodist Women’s Club to purchase school supplies for 

backpacks. 

 

Special thanks goes out to Jerry Wendt for his generous gift to our club fund: The Angel Food Program.  

A Lions thanks goes to Richard Oakley for giving us a hog that was used for sausage at the 4-H Fair 

daily breakfasts.  These donations were appreciated. 

 

Welcome Home, District Governor Paul Russell and wife Lion Rose Russell from their Australian trip.  

We look forward to DG Paul’s work this coming year. 

 

Make plans to attend Banner Night on August 28th.  That is the night we receive the banner identifying 

Lakeville as the home of the District Governor.  Cost of the meal is $13.50 by August 16th or $15.00 by 

August 23rd.  Time is 6:00 p.m. for appetizers and 6:45 p.m. for dinner, at Newton Center.  Make checks 

payable to District 25-G and mail to PDG Robert Myers, 2507 East 225 South, Warsaw, IN 46580.  Plan 

to attend, and support DG Paul and Lion Rose. 

 

Lion Dave Grenert 

Serving You to Serve Others   

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

July 31 – Pancake Breakfast – Newton Park 

August 10 – Board Meeting – Scout Hall 

August 28 – District Banner Night – Newton Center 

  


